CONCERNS AND COMPLAINTS

At Good Shepherd School we have an ‘open door’ policy which means we invite
you to come to us at any time to talk about anything to do with school. If you
have a concern, the school encourages open communication and would like you
to talk to us as soon as possible. It is our role to be fair and to listen to the
concerns you bring to our attention.

If you are worried by anything to do with your child’s learning or well-being
here is what to do:

Speak to the classroom teacher about

—
your concern
Not happy with the result of
the discussion?
If your concern is not about Make an app?on?tmlent;.o seea -
your child — Deputy Principal to discuss
your concern.
Not happy with the result of
the discussion?
Make an appointment to see the
Principal to discuss your concerns. —

You may wish to bring a support
person to the meeting with you.

v

If your concern is still
unresolved, then

v

Write to the Board of Trustees
outlining your concerns.
The Board will reply in writing.

Issue resolved

Issue resolved

Issue resolved




